
725 Klvira Avenue 
Far Kockaway 91, N. Y. 
April 22, 1960 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 

Just a fan letter to let you know how much 1 appreciated your excellent, thought-provoking Study, "The keligious 
implications of kxtraterrestrial Life" in the current issue of Tradition. 

The discussion was significant in exploring a Jewish 
approach to the eventual discovery of life on other worlds, and as such I have mo doubt that your study 
will be the source to which Jewish (and possiblg 
Catholic) theologians will turn in LO, 50 or 100 
years when, as is probable, contact will be made 
with extraterrestrial life. 

nowever, of at least equal or greater Significance in 
my mind, was your treatment,in the course of your 
discussion, of a number of major concepts of Jewish 
theology from the Orthodox point 6f view which pro- 
vided fresh, new insights into Biblical exegesis 
and the story of the Creation, and the nature of 
G-d, and His relation to man. You have thus lade 
available to the Orthodox Jewish intellectual, 
scientist and collegian a major congribution to their 
understanding of Judaism, and all three will find in 
your discussion a new source of strength for their 
faith as they delve into questions relating to Gd, 
Mah and the universe. 

May G-d grant you the strength and the means to 
continue in the footsteps of the Kambam and S.H. 
Hirsch. 

Sincerely, 

Gu Coline 2", 

“Miehael Kaufman 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 

27 West oth Street 
New York City 


